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Hello to you and yours!  We are so thankful for you and your prayers and support.  It is truly incredible to see how our 
Wonderful God put everything and everyone into place to provide for His sons and daughters in Haiti that are 
experiencing so much chaos and overwhelming difficulties.   Esdras still tells me life expectancy is 24 hours by the grace 
of God.  Thank you all for partnering together to give hope and change lives. 

We have been asked a several times recently when we can go back to Haiti.  The truth is, we don’t know and are praying 
for the Haitian people who are simply trying to survive, and for peace and safety for them, also trusting we can be reunited 
in the future.   I asked Dr Max, whose father is very sick, if he would go if he had the opportunity and his reply was “No 
mom.  It is too dangerous.  I would not put anyone at risk by trying to do that”.   We can’t really imagine what they are 
dealing with every day.    

Thankfully we are joined by the Holy Spirit that knows no boundaries!   And every day, every month, together 2 
orphanages are supplied, families, widows and orphans are cared for, emergency medical needs are being met and the 
Lord’s name is lifted on high.    

Our director, Esdras, participated in a 
medical clinic in the remote mountains and 
shared the Good News with them. He is 
such an inspiration. 
 

It is always so encouraging to see his 
Facebook posts: 

 

“I don’t only believe in Jesus, my life 
also depends on him”  August 9  

“Start this week with a New hope, leave 
bad memories behind and have faith for 
a better tomorrow”  August 27 

 

These photos are some of the 
medical emergencies Acts 1:8 
provided for.   The baby has 
been in the hospital over a 
week and is having trouble 
breathing.  Please pray for 
baby Jacky. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts 1:8 Missions Ministry 



Because of your gifts, the hungry are receiving food and hope.   Thank you!! 

 

 

 

 

We are hopeful school will begin in October.   Thank 
you for anyone that helps sponsor children. Because 

of the danger, it has been extremely difficult to get 
photos and letters, and many times children are 

moving with their families to safer places and 
schools can’t be open, but they and we are doing all 

we can. 

 

 

We hope you are inspired and encouraged to be part of more smiles and see how appreciated and 
needed your partnership and prayers are! 

With much love,                       

             The Bauknight Family    The Bauknight Family and all of us at Acts1Eight  

 
If you would like to partner, you can set up gifts thru your online banking system, our website / Facebook 
(see letterhead) via PayPal or text 4HAITI to 44321 and make a single or recurring gift of hope  

 

All donations are strictly used for mission purposes.  Neither we nor our board members are compensated in any way 

Be part of miracles in 2024! Greater things are yet to come! 


